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Application opened for 

the 8
th

 “NODOJIMAN” Japanese Song Contest 

 
The Embassy of Japan is pleased to announce that the Embassy, in cooperation 

with the Cambodia-Japan Cooperation Center (CJCC), is going to hold the 8th 

“NODOJIMAN” Japanese Song Contest on Sunday, 23
rd

 July 2017 at the CJCC. The 

detailed schedule is as below: 

 

 Phnom Penh Audition: Saturday, 17 June 2017 whole day at the CJCC 

(Phnom Penh) 

 Siem Reap Audition: Saturday, 8 July 2017 afternoon at the Bayon 

Information Center (Siem Reap) 

 Contest Final: Sunday, 23 July 2017 afternoon at the CJCC 

 

Japanese language learners of all levels are invited to apply for the contest. The 

application form can be downloaded at http://www.kh.emb-

japan.go.jp/culture/2017/Nodojiman/20170418-a.pdf. Applications will be accepted 

until 31
st
 May 2017 at the Embassy of Japan or sent by e-mail to 

info.jpn@pp.mofa.go.jp. 

 

The “NODOJIMAN” Japanese Song Contest has been held annually for the 

purpose of encouraging Japanese language learners to practice vocalization of the 

language. This contest also aims to strengthen friendship and mutual understanding 

between the people of Japan and Cambodia through the Japanese songs. 

 

For further information, please contact the Culture and Information Section of 

the Embassy of Japan at 023 218 870 (1122) or email to info.jpn@pp.mofa.go.jp.  
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